
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes Monday September 21, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin, Al Jones, Mary Lou Volpe and Tom Kane 

 

Minutes forJuly 1 ,2009 were approved 

 

The Committee has approved to offer field trips this fall and spring for a show and New York Trip  

 Lynne has forwarded the info for Armour Basketball in Springfield to the Girls and Coed Basketball 

Leagues. 

 

Lynne has responded to Springfield College concerning research for the upcoming field construction plan.  

They are interested in the concept for possible spring interns to help with the project 

 

The  following Property request were approved 

Town Common / Nichols Wedding 10/10/2010 

Town Common / Harvest Festival 10/17&18/09 

Turner Field / Fire n Feast 10/10/09 

 

2009 Concert Series 

The committee crititiqued this past summers concert series with voicing their approvals of those 

performers. 

 

Ed Pecchie Little League Lights The Sturbridge Little League has obtained lights for the field at the Town 

Barn  The Committee has approved their request to place lights at the Town Barn Little League Field  

 

FY11 Budget Storage unit for Rec Rink & Sign Girls Softball at the field site 

 

CPC Funds     Fitness Trail  

 

Bid Package for the Field Design is on the Town Administrators desk and should be ready soon for 

distribution. The Committee has designated the following for fields: 

Shepard Parcel: Softball League Field, Big League Field, Soccer Field 

Turners: Little League 

Town Barn: Softball Field, Soccer Little League 

  

Small shed is needed for storage for the Recreation area and Lynne will be submitting  the quote for 

Betterment  FY 11 

 

The committee has asked that Greg Morse attend our next meeting to discuss 

Next meeting Monday, October 5, 2009 at 5:30pm at the Recreation office #35  

 

Meeting Ajourned at 6:58 pm 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 


